
 

CNIP Projects are 
starting! 

Kilborne Drive Streetscape Project
http://charlottenc.gov/projects 

Drop-In Meeting
Thursday, June 23 - 5:30-7:30 p.m. 
Kilborne Park, 2600 Kilborne Drive 
 
*Optional walking tours available at 6 
and 6:30 p.m.  Call 704-336-4549 to 
sign up.



Kilborne Drive Streetscape Project 
 
The Kilborne Drive Streetscape Project is the first 
phase of the Old Potter Road Trail, identified during 
the Comprehensive Neighborhood Improvement 
Program (CNIP) Public Engagement Process.   

The Kilborne Drive Streetscape Project limits are 
along Kilborne Drive from Eastway Drive to Elkin 
Lane.  The intent of improvements will be to, where 
possible, provide better pedestrian crossings, traffic 
calming, streetscape and landscaping.  To kick off 
the design phase, the City is holding a drop-in 
community meeting Thursday June 23 from 5:30-
7:30 p.m. 
 
Optional walking tours will also occur at 6 and 6:30 
p.m.  Call Project Manager Mark Grimshaw at 704-
336-4549 for more information or to sign up.  

We look forward to seeing you!
 

For more information please contact:

Mark Grimshaw
Project Manager
(704) 336-4549
mgrimshaw@ci.charlotte.nc.us

Kilborne Drive Streetscape Project 
http://charlottenc.gov/projects 


